
Race Committee Report 

 

The last Race Committee meeting took place on 15th July. 
  
As normal the topics were Race related, however a number of specific topics drift 
into general discussions that can do have an effect on the Sport. 
  
These on this occasion related to the Future of the Sport, Medicals, and discussion 
on attracting new younger officials to the Sport, in depth studying of the recent Race 
Survey and responses, in conjunction with the good works of Jess Flack of Go 
Motorsport. 
  
One important discussion took place regarding Drones, a consideration for us all. 
Electric Cars and Safety Equipment also merited discussion . 
  
In addition to all the above and many other Race issues, we were presented with the 
Minutes from the recent Historic Committee, a good read and interesting to note 
similarities between them and ourselves. 
  
There will be one further meeting this year in November. 
  
I shall be with you on the 15th and happy to receive and answer questions 
 

Sandy Denham 

 


